
American Legion Post 56, Idaho Falls

War Bonnet Rodeo Roundup – 2021

                                        

The Idaho Falls American Legion Post 56 was fully involved with the War Bonnet 
Rodeo Roundup 2021 – Idaho’s Oldest Rodeo.  Our Post Commander, Bob Skinner, 
was on the War Bonnet Board of Directors, served as the Military Affairs advisor, 
and as past Chairman.  Additionally, our Post supported the War Bonnet Queens 
and Royalty. The Idaho Falls City provided saddles and supportive items.

                          
Idaho Falls Parks and Recreation, a division of Idaho Falls City, was the lead in 
organizing the Rodeo with the Board of Directors.  For many years, our Post was 
the lead organizer for this great community event.

Many Post members manned the concession stand under the stadium seating 
section of the Rodeo providing hamburgers, hot dogs, French fries, drinks and 
other tasty snacks for sale, while others served beer at an indoor and outdoor 
stand.  The proceeds were distributed between the City of Idaho Falls and the Post.

A BIG “SHOUT OUT” AND THANKS TO THOSE WHO HELPED!!!


